DEPARTMENT OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS
KAGAWARAN NG UGNAYANG PANLABAS

20 June 2022

Excellency:

| have the honor to inform Your Excellency that the following additional official
of the Philippine Delegation to the 2022 United Nations Ocean Conference, which will
be held from 27 June to 01 July 2022, in Lisbon, Portugal:

Ms. KRYSTAL DAYNE T. VILLANADA Adviser
Senior Ecosystems Management Specialist/

Protected Area Superintendent of Apo Reef Natural Park

Department of Environment and Natural Resources

The above-named official is fully authorized to attend the conference and take
part in its proceedings.

Please accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest
consideration.

L. EOCSIN, JR.
/Se/réaryo Foreign Affairs

His Excellency
ANTONIO GUTERRES
Secretary-General
United Nations

2330 Roxas Blvd., Pasay City, 1300 Philippines
Tel. No. 8834-4000
www.dfa.gov.ph



